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Monday 1st March, 2021 

 

Home Readers 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Today your child is bringing home a “Home Reading” book. Please make every effort to ‘read’ 

this text with your child each night. 

Encourage them to identify sight words and to look at the letter sounds in words. You could 

read the sentence pointing to each word as you go and then ask your child to copy. 

Talk with your child about the story and ask them to recall events. We teach the children to 

use pictures to help them understand the story, so please discuss the illustrations. 

Home Readers will go home each Monday. Please return the book each Friday so that we 

can replace them, ready for the following week. 

Please be aware, teachers will do their best to change books each week. If your child does 

not return their Home Reader on Monday, it may not be exchanged until the following 

week. 

If we have not received your child’s Home Reader for 2 weeks, we will send a reminder note 

home. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the home reading program please contact your 

child’s class teacher. 

Kind regards, 

Kindergarten Teachers 
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